PONDY OXIDES AND CHEMICALS LIMITED POCL"

7" August 2023

BSE Limited

Corporate Relationship Department,
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers.

Dalal Street.

Mumbai — 400 001

BSE Scrip Code : 532626

Dear Sir,
Sub: Reply to clarification sought on Increase in Volume — Reg.
Ref: E-mail dated 7" August 2023 vide L/SURV/ONL/PV/NP/ 2023-2024/233 from BSE Limited

With reference to the above email in respect of clarification sought on “Increase in volume™ for our
scrip. we would like to inform that the Company is in compliance with SEBI (Listing Obligations and
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 and has been promptly informing Stock Exchanges on all
events and information which have bearing on operation and performance of the company.

Further, there is no undisclosed price sensitive / material information or any impending
announcement/corporate action that the Company has withheld that is required to be disclosed pursuant
to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 or any
other material information/ event that in our opinion would have a bearing on the volume in the scrip
except for the outcome of unaudited standalone and consolidated financial results of the Company for
the quarter ended 30™ June 2023 to be considered by the Board for approval and publication at its
meeting scheduled on 11™ August 2023.

Also, in connection with the said impending publication of the unaudited standalone and consolidated
financial results, the trading window of the Company remains closed from quarter ending
30" June 2023 and shall be reopened after 48 hours from the conclusion of the Board Meeting in which
the unaudited Standalone and Consolidated Financial results will be approved (both days inclusive) and
the Company has vide its letter dated 30" June 2023 has already intimated the same to the stock
exchanges.

Therefore, the increase in the volume of the scrip of the Company is purely due to market conditions
and absolutely market driven and the Company along with its management is in no way connected with

any such increase in volume.
We request you to kindly take the same on records.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully

Dirc&tgll‘ Finance & Company Secretary _
KRM Centre, 4th Floor, # 2, Harrington Road, Chetpet, Chennai - 600 031. India.
Ph.: + 91-44 - 4296 5454
E-mail : info@pocl.com Web : www.pocl.com
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